
CORRIGENDUM 

This is in reference to the advertisement No. Advt No.IGIDR/NA/2020 dated 17.01.2020. Candidates are 

requested to kindly ignore the said advertisement which was uploaded on IGIDR website for filling up 

the position of “Finance Officer” and refer the new advertisement which is uploaded on 20.01.2020 at 

15.00 Hrs vide Advt No.IGIDR/NA/2020 dated 20.01.2020. 

Registrar  

 

 


